
 

 
 

 

 

2025 Spooner Junior Golf 

 

Dear Junior Golf Parents/Guardians: It has been a great year of Junior Golf! Your children 
have been a pleasure to spend time with both on the practice tee and the golf course.  We have 
seen a lot of growth with the kids and their swings. We hope they enjoy the game of golf and 
continue to play in the future. 
 
Our annual Junior Golf Banquet will take place Sunday July 27th at 5:30pm in the 
Clubhouse. This ending to the Junior golf season is meant to be a celebration of a great year.  
We will announce winners of our competitions and our tournament. All parents, grandparents, 
siblings and junior golfers are encouraged to attend. The meal is included in the entry for all 
junior golfers in the program and the cost for adults attending is $11 and $9 for additional 
children.  Meals can be paid for on the day of the banquet, but we will need all families to 
call in to the Pro Shop to let us know the number attending before July 23rd!!!! 
 
Also on July 27th, the Annual Family 9 Hole Scramble will take place with a 3:00 PM shot 
gun start. This is an optional event, but many of you have played in it.  Please call the Pro Shop 
to enter.  We need all entries on or before July 23rd!!!  ($5 per player prize fund; carts $15 each) 
Will be limited to 18 teams. 
 
All of us here have sincerely enjoyed teaching, learning and laughing with your children this 
season and we hope to see you on the 27th. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Scott Steuernagel​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Jim Anderson & Leah Buchmann​ ​  
General Manager/PGA Golf Professional​ ​ ​ Staff Instructors 
 
Katie Busch, Avery Voeltz, Whitney Rohde, Nolan Larson​ Jesse Morales & Jake Hartwig 
SHS High School Staff​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ College Staff 

 


